
If you have ever flown in or out of LNS 
you may have noticed the airport 
marking on the roof of the terminal 
building. It has been quite some time 
since it has been refreshed, but thanks 
to the Eastern Pennsylvania Chapter of 
the Ninety-Nines, “Lancaster Airport” 
looks great again.  

 

The Ninety-Nines is the international 
organization of women pilots who 
share a love for flight. The Eastern 
Pennsylvania Chapter of The Ninety-
Nines has more than 100 members 
and enjoy many activities on the 
ground and in the air.  

Lancaster Airport would like to thank 
all the 99’s who were able to help out 
with the airmarking on Saturday, May 
12th.  

 

http://epa99s.org/
http://epa99s.org/
http://epa99s.org/


“The weather for Saturday morning 
wasn't quite straight forward. Rain 
was in the forecast throughout the 
night & into Saturday,” said 99s 
Eastern PA Chapter member, 
Heather Hill.  Ms. Hill added, “But 
lo & behold by 6:00am Saturday 
morning, it was a GO ! We had a 
great turn out - the following 
hands were on deck: Alicia Sikes, 
Ginny Fanfera, Dorothy English, 
Terry Schmidt, Diane Hastings, 
Mary & Dave Gibb, Cheryl Benish, 
Carole Wyman, Lin Wesolowski, 
Amy Urbine, Deb Dreisher, Dan, 
Autumn, Kaitlyn & Amanda Hill, 
and Linda Evans flew in with Mary 
Wunder, & Claudia Garner. 

We re-painted the airmarking that 
was originally painted in 2004 on 
the roof of the terminal build-
ing.  10' Black Letters that said 
"Lancaster Airport". (painted 2 
coats) 

A bucket truck transported us to 
the roof.  

While we waited for the 1st coat to 
dry, Linda (pilot) & Mary W 
(photographer) flew over the ter-
minal building to get a picture of 
the airmarking with all the volun-
teers. The volunteers had a grand 
time making a 99 (lots of laughs 
were had).” 

 

 


